Announcement of the Lucky Draw Results for UM Library User Survey
on the Use of E-Collection (07/07/2008)

Dear All,

The "UM Library User Survey on the Use of E-Collection" has been successfully carried out from
11 June to 30 June, 2008 and it is now in the stage of data analysis. We are sure that the results
will serve as a useful guide for our further development of e-collection. Therefore, we would like to
take this opportunity to thank you all for your kind support given to our survey.

According to the plan, there is a lucky draw for those participants giving us their email addresses
on the questionnaires. Therefore, we are now pleased to announce that the following participants
were randomly selected by the computer as the lucky winners. Each of them will be awarded with

one set of 4GB USB flash drive.

« SUZANA LIN RODRIGUES (CDE)
o LEONG HO KA (FST)
e LIUYUNYIN (FBA)

Many congratulations to the above winners and thank you all for your participation.

Best regards,
UM Library



